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NEWS FROM ST AIDANS

YOUR LOCAL PARISH CHURCH
www.staidan.org.uk
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A message from Reverend Michael......


Dear All, we hope you had a nice Christmas and a happy start to the New Year. 


All of us are under a lot of strain this year with the austerity measures and sadly this is reflected in our church finances also. We desperately need help in maintaining our building and ministry to you, our parish. In 2011 there were 164 adults on the Electoral Roll which meant that it cost £7.64 per week per member to run St Aidan's. Costs will increase in 2012 and we need to engage in major fundraising for the refurbishment of the Hall which is in a poor state of repair. We wish to offer the hall for use by and for our community and so repairs to our windows is a priority. One of the ways to get our costs per member down is for you who so love the church of St Aidan ‘s to come and attend with us on a Sunday morning, and to share with us the activities that we offer during the week . I hope you feel welcome to come along and enjoy friendship and fellowship with us. 


God bless you and yours. 


Reverend Michael





At the Spring Fair on Saturday 17 March





Homebake





White Elephant





Tombola





Refreshments





Toys





Books





Plants





Raffles





Face Painting





Children’s Activities





Entry only 50p





Children free





�





ST AIDANS CHOIR brought some festive cheer to Marland just prior to Christmas. A small group from the choir accompanied by members of the congregation and Rev Mike and family, braved a cold December night to sing traditional carols in the streets around the parish. Whilst out and about they raised over £100; this will go towards new robes and music for the choir. Many thanks for your generous donations; we hope you enjoyed listening. The four part choir is affiliated to the Royal School of Church Music, has 26 members and practises on Thursday night from 7.45pm with Junior Choir at 7pm. Anyone interested should contact Elizabeth Milne on 01706 633179.





EASTER SERVICES AT ST AIDANS








Palm Sunday 


Readings & Music


April 1st 6.30pm








Maundy Supper (Hall)


Thursday April 5th 7.00pm


(please advise if you intend to be there –see contacts below)








Good Friday 


April 6th 10am





REGULAR SERVICE TIMES





Sunday - 10am


Parish Communion


_____





Wednesday – 9.30am Parish Communion


_____





Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals 


by appointment


_____





Junior Church


Every Sunday at 10am











Contacts for any further information:

Rev Michael Read : Tel: 01706 360693

Wardens: Malcolm Bywater : Tel: 01706 623546  John Tolley : Tel: 01706 527973

Hall bookings: Andrew Huxley : Tel: 01706 658206

Tickets: Keith Lloyd : Tel: 01706 648955

